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5th June 2020    Issue 0026 Dear Families, 

Its been wonderful to welcome back so many children 
from our Reception, Year One and Year Six.  This 
week we have had almost 100 children onsite and our 
re-opening has gone very smoothly.  
 
Parents who are considering taking the opportunity to 
re-join these year groups for onsite learning must 
please let us know by noon on Thursday for the fol-
lowing week.  Children are being taught in small fami-
ly bubbles  that do not mix with other bubbles.  It has 
been so wonderful to see the smiles on the faces of 
so many children who have come back to us and saw 
some of their friends.   
 
For those of you remaining at home for the time being  
our remote learning continues on the website if you 
need any help at all please do email the teacher or 
Henry.  (H.commander@Brecknock.camden.sch.uk)  
Cal  
Head teacher 

 Friday 17th July 2020 
 - End of School Year 

Due to the wider reopening of the school, a large 
proportion of our staff are now working on-site. 
Don’t worry, we are still committed to providing 
online learning through the website. We are also 
going to continue our weekly calls to families. Or-
ganising Zoom calls has been trickier but we 
should be up and running next week. We are al-
so thinking of ways to connect the children work-
ing onsite with the children working remotely 
through videos or letters. Currently, the following 
teachers are going to be overseeing the online 
learning for each year group. However, this may 
change if more children start learning onsite as it 
will require extra teachers to support them. We 
will let you know if there is a change of teach-
er overseeing your child’s year group and ask 
you to be understanding and patient whilst 
we find another solution! Thank you for all 
your hard work supporting the children’s 
learning at home—you are amazing! 
 
Nursery & Reception – Rachel  
Year 1 - Laura & Katie C 
Year 2 - Kate T & Katie C 
Year 3 - Maeve 
Year 4 – Lisa 
Year 5 – Angie 
Year 6 – Muzeyin 

Remote Learning 

If your child is currently in Reception, Year 
1 or Year 6, but has not returned to school 
as of yet, please remember to inform the 
school by Thursday for a Monday start. 
 
You can inform the school by calling the 
main number and either speaking to a 
member of the school office or else leave a 
voicemail.  
 
You can also email the school on  
admin@brecknock.camden.sch.uk  
 
We do not have any further information 
currently regarding other years  
returning to school. 
 
Let’s continue to work together to stay safe 
and protect our community. 

Returning To School 

 

The next set of home learning work 
packs will be available to collect  NEXT 
WEEK. Teachers will send an email 
with dates, times and instructions as 
soon as they are confirmed. 

Home Learning Work Packs 
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New School Life 

As you know we have welcomed back Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 to school. We also have 
some children from other years as their parents are critical workers. Anyone back in school has 
been put into what we are calling a bubble. Each bubble will work, play and eat together. They 
have had a brilliant first few days back, getting into a routine and adjusting to school life.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

We will be setting a task every two weeks that we would like EVERY child in Brecknock 
to have a go at. It doesn’t matter if you are in Nursery or Year 6. 

It doesn’t matter if you are learning in school or if you are learning at home remotely.  
We would like you to all have a go! 

 
The first task is to create a self-portrait. You can be as creative as you want. You can use 

pencils, pens, cardboard or even have a go on the computer - there are no rules! 
 

Below are a few cool examples! 

 
Once you have finished, send a picture of your self-portrait to your class teacher or to 

h.commander@brecknock.camden.sch.uk  
We will be putting them in the newsletter and up on twitter. 

 
Dojos will be given to all children who send in their picture! 

 

Whole School Task 
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Home Learning  

Since the last newsletter, we have seen some great examples of children learning onsite and at 
home. We have been very impressed with the effort that we have seen across the years—from 
work uploaded through the website, or that has been emailed to the teachers or spoken about 
on the weekly catch up calls. Here are a few examples.  


